
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear PHSU Community 
 
At PHSU we are attentive to official notifications about a possible spread of the 
coronavirus (COVID-19), as well as the provisions and recommendations issued 
by national and state health agencies. We have started the process together with 
the deans of schools and programs to continue offering courses and educational 
activities using existing academic platforms (Zoom, Canvas, Moodle and Office 
365). 
 
Specific details will be provided by the Deans of each school and program in the 
coming days. We have already started conducting training sessions for the 
faculty to guarantee the continuity of academic activities remotely. 
 
Classes will continue to be offered on the days and times previously scheduled 
by each school and program and student participation in the courses will be 
monitored using the interactive tools contained in the academic platforms. 
 
We look forward to everyone's cooperation in this delicate situation and we hope 
to get ahead as we have always done. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jose A. Torres-Ruíz, PhD 
Chancellor 


